

Recent Letters:

11 Nov: Children in Need -

ΑII

11 Nov: Christmas Performances - All

12 Nov: Emailing for Year 3 -

Yr 3

13 Nov: Christmas Fayre -

ΑII

13 Nov: Christingle Service -

ΑII

14 Nov: Cumberworth Jnr Football Club - Rudolph Run

- All

Please check book bags regularly for letters

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

Cumberworth First School Newsletter 14th November 2019

Children in Need Friday 15th November

We are once again supporting the Children in Need appeal and Friday 15th November will be a non-uniform day. This year's theme is 'Get Together' and the school council would like the children in each class to wear something that includes a specific colour. A letter has been sent out with more detail.

We will also be holding a crazy hair competition for each class. The school council will judge each class, hopefully with the help of one of our governors.

On the day we ask if you could please send in a cash donation of £1 for Children in Need or whatever you are able to contribute.

Thank you for all your support.

Christmas Performances

Our Christmas performances this year are on Thursday 12th December at 14:00 and 18:15, and again on Friday 13th December at 9:30. **ALL** the children will be needed for all three performances please. As ever the tickets will be available on a first come, first served basis, with the evening performance likely to be the most popular and Friday morning the quietest.

Details of how to get the tickets have been sent home.

Helping Hands Christmas Fayre

Friday 6th December 3:45pm - 5:15pm

All welcome



Dinner Money

Dinner Money is £2.25 per day for children in KS2 and is payable through ParentPay. We are now using the Kirklees Meal Selector which checks account balances, similar to the Middle and High School systems, prior to a meal being provided. Currently meals will be provided whether or not the account is in credit however it is essential that in future dinner money accounts remains in credit. Thank you.

Applications to School Admissions

All applications for a place at school, whether it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next September must be made online.

Please don't miss the deadline of 15th January 2020.

https://enrol.kirklees.gov.uk

Dewa Roman Experience

Our KS2 children are looking forward to their visit to the Dewa Roman Experience in Chester on Wednesday 20th November. Please can the children that are attending arrive at school for registration at 08:20 so we can have a prompt departure. We hope to return at approximately 16:15 (providing there are no traffic problems).

Remembrance Day Service

The Year 5 children represented us at the remembrance day service in Birdsedge this week. Their behaviour was exemplary and they were excellent ambassadors for the school. Well done Year 5!



Dates for your diary:

15th Nov - Children in Need

16th Nov - Helping Hands Family photo shoot

18th Nov - All shoeboxes in please

20th Nov - Parents' Evening

20th Nov - KS2 visit to Dewa Roman Experience

22nd Nov - Stay and Play for Reception Families

6th December - Christmas Fayre 3:45pm—5:15pm

Christmas Performances

12 Dec - 14:00 All children needed 12 Dec - 18:15 All children needed 13 Dec - 09:30 All children needed

16th Dec - Whole school visit to Wakefield Theatre Royal

18th Dec - School Christmas Dinner Please remember that shoeboxes for the Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Appeal need to be in school <u>by Monday</u> 18th November.



THE POWER

of a

SIMPLE

GIFT

EY/KS1 Dance Club

Just a reminder that parents and families of children in the EY/KS1 Dance Club are invited to come along and watch a short performance in the gym at 4:10pm on Monday 25th November.

We look forward to seeing you.

Stay and Play for Reception

Families

We look forward to welcoming parents and families of the children in Reception to the first Stay and Play of the year on Friday 22 November from 14:30.

Please join us if you can. We hope you are able to come along and the children will be very excited to see you.

Thank you to all who were able to attend the Harvest Service at the end of last half term and to everyone who donated to 'Phil' our goat - we raised an amazing £179.97.

Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts.